
PUBLIC TEST NOTICE 
 

The Horry County Board of Elections will begin 

conducting a Public Test on all voting 

equipment that will be used for the November 

General scheduled to be held on Tuesday 

November 5, 2024. 

 

When: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 

  Beginning  at 9:30 a.m.  

 

Where: Voter Registration & Elections Office  

  1515 4th Avenue Conway SC 29526 

 

If you would like to attend, please contact 

Melinda at the Voters Registration & Elections 

Office (843) 915-5440 to schedule an 

appointment. 


